
P-04-485 Abuse of casual contracts in Further Education Dear Ms 

Stocks – Correspondence from Coleg Ceredigion to the Clerking 

team, 08.07.13 

 
 
Dear Naomi, 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding zero hour contracts.  Colegau Cymru is responding collectively to 
your correspondence via the Chief Executive, John Graystone.  In the interim, just to confirm, Coleg 
Ceredigion has no staff on zero hour contracts. 
 
Best wishes, 
Carys Griffiths 
Corporate Services Administrator 
(on behalf of Jacqui Weatherburn, College Principal) 
 


